
Happy Holidays!    

Applegate Christmas Program 

Tuesday, December 18th at 6:30 p.m. 

Applegate School 

Cougar Tails 

December Calendar 

 December 1, 2012 

3rd– No school/clerical day 

6th– BB– Home Game  4:00 

10th– BB– Home Game (Varsity only) 

12th  - Holiday lunch  

13th - BB– at Shady Cove 4:00 

17th - BB– at Butte Falls 4:00 

18th – Christmas Program 6:30 pm 

12-20-12 thru 1-6-13 Winter Break- 

            NO SCHOOL! 

 

Have a Great Holiday Break! 

 

Office Hours   7:30—4:00 

846–6280 or 899-1417 

School Hours  

Grades K-5—  8:10 -  2:35 

Grades 6-8-   8:10–  2:40 





 

BUS ROUTES—ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS  -  2012/2013 

 

 In the event of adverse weather conditions, parents are advised to tune in to Radio Stations KRWQ, KAJO, 

KLDR, KBOY and TV Stations KOBI (5), KDRV (12), KTVL (10) or the Three Rivers School District Web Page 

(www.threerivers.k12.or.us) for information on school bus schedules, delays or closures. The district may also send a 

synervoice message to assist in communication. 

 Adverse weather conditions leave some roads blocked or unsafe to travel, but school is still being held.  Under 

these circumstances “straight line routes” will be run.  If you live on one of the roads the buses cannot travel, you will 

need to bring your student to the nearest intersection of the main road traveled. This will also be the stop for the af-

ternoon drop off. 

 

Straight Line Routes For Applegate School: 

B-05 Thompson Creek Road  - Pick Up/Drop Off will be at the bottom of 

Thomson Creek Road 

B-06 Missouri Flat, Kubli Road, Slagle Creek, Humbug  - Pick up/Drop Off 

will be where the right & left fork meet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A P P L E G AT E  L i b r a ry  n e w s  
N e w  B O O K S  O N  T H E  W A Y !  

 

O v e r  5 0  n e w  b o o k s  h a v e  b e e n  

p u r c h a s e d  f o r  t h e  l i b r a r y !   

S t u d e n t s  m a y  L o o k  f o r  t h e  t i t l e s  

t h e y  r e q u e s t e d  o n  t h e  s h e l v e s  

a f t e r  t h e  n e w  y e a r .  

 

W i s h i n g  y o u  a l l  a  w o n d e r f u l  

h o l i d a y  a n d  

H a p p y  n e w  y e a r !  

 

J U S T  R E A D !  

 

   

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us


 Applegate School 



Coats for Kids 

Any student that is in need of a jacket, coat or hoodie  

should please see Punky in the front office. We have 

received several new and very gently used items. 

Immunizations:  

If you have had your student’s shots 

updated, please bring the records in to 

Shawn so she can update the school 

files. 

             Girls Basketball 

Practice will begin after winter 

break for girls basketball. Paul Por-

ter has agreed to come aboard and 

coach again this year! Girls must 

have all their  paperwork in before 

the break. This means physicals 

must be completed. If you have a 

physical scheduled during the 

break, the paperwork must be in the 

first day back at 

school 1-7-13 in order  

to practice. 

 

Note From the Principal: 

Dear Applegate Families,  

As winter quickly approaches and the second trimester begins, 

the Applegate Cougars are hard at work. First trimester report 

cards were sent home the week of December 3rd. If you have 

any questions regarding your child’s academic progress, please 

don’t hesitate contacting us.  

Our students have been very busy preparing for their annual 

holiday program. I would like to thank Michelle Stone and the 

Applegate staff for all of their hard work in putting the show 

together. Please mark your calendars, our program is Tuesday 

Dec. 18th at 6:30pm. I look forward to seeing you all there. 

I would like to thank all families for your support of 

our Applegate students. I appreciate all you do. 

Wishing you all a safe and joy filled winter break. 

Sincerely,  

Renee Hults 

Principal  

Applegate School 


